Bay to Birdwood on Rundle Street | 11 Sep 2016

Bay to Birdwood to visit Rundle Street!

The Bay to Birdwood is coming to Rundle Street in the East End on Sunday 11 September, two weeks prior

to the main event.

Around 80 veteran, vintage and early classic vehicles manufactured up to 31 December 1959 will be on
display on Rundle Street.

From 10 am until 4 pm Rundle Street will be closed to traffic so people can wander amongst these

maghnificent vehicles, get a close-up look and chat to the owners.

The display will feature the very best of vintage and veteran vehicles including a 1926 Rolls Royce, 1952
Bentley, 1909 Gregoire, 1914 Napier as well as a 1936 Chrysler (just to name a few) to keep any car
enthusiast happy!

There will also be music, entertainment and swing dancing for all to enjoy. Paul Rees, Director of the
National Motor Museum welcomes everyone to Rundle Street to what has traditionally been a fabulous
South Australian event and attracted a great mix of spectators, loyal supporters, historical vehicle owners,
admirers and local communities.

“It is also the support of great South Australian businesses like Maras Group that we can stage this great
event for the South Australian community and historic motoring enthusiasts,” said Paul.

Steve Maras, Managing Director and CEO said “South Australian events like the iconic Bay to Birdwood are
of huge value to our community and we at Maras Group strongly believe in supporting these. And what a



fabulous piece of Adelaide to showcase; the East End, Rundle Street East!”

The Bay to Birdwood Run is taking place on Sunday 25th September and the National Motor Museum is
encouraging everyone to line the streets and watch the cavalcade of historic motor vehicles or enjoy the fun
family day at the Museum in Birdwood from 10am to 5pm.

To find out more about the Bay to Birdwood see our post on it here.

For more information and all enquiries please visit the Bay to Birdwood website here.

What: Bay to Birdwood on Rundle Street

When: Sunday 11 September 2016 | 10 am — 4 pm
Where: Rundle Street | Adelaide

Who: Car Fans

At Play & Go Adelaide we make every effort to provide accurate information to the best of our knowledge at
the time of publication. We recommend confirming times, dates and details directly before making any plans
as details may be subject to change.Want to get all the latest events and activities straight to your
inbox?

Subscribe to our weekly email newsletter below to keep up to date with our latest posts and find
out all the best events & activities for Adelaide families. Newsletters are only sent once a week, and

you may sometimes get a special offer exclusively for our subscribers only!


http://playandgo.com.au/index.php/bay-birdwood-run-25-sep-2016/
http://www.baytobirdwood.com.au/

